
Dear Parents and Carers  

 

Once again we find ourselves 

at Christmas.   I do hope you 

have enjoyed attending our 

Christmas events!  

 

It has been another busy half 

term. The children have 

worked fantastically hard and 

it has been wonderful to see 

the progress they are making. 

When I visit class, look in topic 

books and work books, see 

them in Forest schools, at 

sand and water play or in the 

immersive room or just come 

across them out and about around 

school I am amazed by what they are 

learning and the increase in their 

confidence, independence and 

social development.  

 

Alongside this the extended 

language some children are using, 

the way they are using their 

communication books, signing or 

technological communication 

devises has been progressing really 

well. A number of children have been 

toilet trained and learnt to use a knife 

and fork. These personal skills are so 

important and we are so proud when 

they achieve this. Still others have 

made such progress in their reading, 

writing and maths that they are filling 

their second work books already!  

 
 

Staffing news  

 

It is with much sadness that we say 

goodbye to Stacey Seberi who 

unfortunately has had return to 

London due to personal 

circumstances. We wish her every 

success in the future!  

 

 

We welcome:  Hannah Ellaby, 

class teacher who will be working 

alongside Wendy in Monkey Class 

and Katie Lang, Teaching assistant 

who will be working in Tiger class.  

 

Thank you so much for all your 

support of everything that we do 

at Palatine. On a personal note I 

greatly enjoy meeting you all at 

the end of the day, at parentsõ 

evenings and at school events ð 

we are blessed to be have such a 

wonderful community in our 

school!  

 

Have a wonderful holiday.  

 

Kindest regards  

Catriona  
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This is a fast and flat 10k & 5k along the seafront in Worthing on an out and back 

route.  

The event is to raise money for The COP Federation of Special Schools in West 

Sussex which is made up of Palatine Primary School, Oak Grove College and 

Cornfield School.  Some of the projects the schools are looking to fund are; 

sensory equipment for an Immersive Room, a Multi -Use Games Area, Laptops, 

Forest School outdoor learning areas and music therapy.  

The event will be using the very latest electronic chip/transponder timing and is 

fully licensed and certified with all results being submitted to runbritain rankings 

and the Power of 10.  There are prizes for 1st, 2nd and 3rd male and female,1st 

male and female VET40, 50 and 60 and a team prize (three to score) as well as 

medals for all that finish.  

We will also have refreshments and childrenõs races on the green in front of 

Marine Crescent where the run will start and finish.   

Please help us in making this event a success by spreading the word, encourage 

runners to take part or sponsor a runner and come along to cheer them  

For entries please visit  http://www.sportingeventsuk.com/enterevent/worthing -

 

Attention all aspiring Olympians !!!  
Worthing 5K & 10K Fun Run 12th March 2017 at 10.30 am  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Page 2 

Kidszania  
 

On the 8th December, some pupils from the Junior Hub visited Kidszania, in London,  which is a 

75,000 sq. child -size city where children are able to explore industry and jobs in real life.  

 

They were able to explore a range of jobs such as being a pilot, a firefighter, doctor, a radio DJ, 

shop assistant and many more. Each role -play allowed them to experience essential life skills    

including financial literacy, team work and independence.  As you can see from the selection of 

photos below, everyone had a fantastic time putting out fires, policing the streets, carrying out 

surgery and the best part was that they were paid a salary at the end of each role -play which 

they were then able to spend in the shops.  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Risk of Snow 
At this time of year there is always the risk of 

snow and closing the school is never an easy 

decision to make as several factors have to be 

taken in to account; we have many children & 

staff travelling from a large area on a variety of 

transport, and we need to be sure that we will 

have enough staff on site to ensure that the 

children are kept safe.  

If the decision to close the school is made we will  

inform radio stations; Heart FM (102.4 & 103.5) & 

Splash FM (107.7) and a text will be sent out to all 

parents.  An announcement will also appear on 

our website www.palatineschool.org  

Paraplay  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Last week we had two fab PE trips out.  Gracie 

from Rainbow fish & Octopus class all visited the 

'Wheelpower Inspire' event at the  Triangle in 

Burgess Hill.  

 

All the pupils were fantastic and tried a range of 

sports in a new environment with other pupils. 

Bradley & Adnan played tennis, Conan tried his 

hand at cricket, Martin loved the dancing,    

Sydney honed his catching & throwing skills and 

showed excellent concentration at golf.  

 

They finished off the day with a session in the soft 

play and came back to school tired and happy.  

   ôWheelpower Inspireõ 
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Leopard class took part in a Paraplay day which 

was hosted by the Chichester University students.  

The children all engaged with the activities and 

particularly enjoyed playing wheelchair 

basketball  

 

The children also enjoyed playing racket games 

and throwing and catching games with all the 

staff and students at Chichester University.  

The children took part in at least one activity but 

most engaged in the whole day which was great.  

Here are some of the other sports they played;  

Football, basketball, hockey, racket games and 

running games.  


